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Field Arts and Crafts 
 
Revision and Rollover of Drama Performance unit standards 17559-17562 and 17564 
 
Subfield Domain ID 
Drama Drama Performance 17559-17562, 17564 
 
NZQA National Qualifications Services has completed the revision and rollover of the unit 
standards listed above. 
 
Date new versions published March 2010 
 
Planned review date December 2014 
 
Summary 
 
Following consultation with providers, it was established that there is sufficient interest in 
continued use of these standards to warrant their continuance on the NQF.  Their review 
will be undertaken as part of a concerted review in the context of NZQA’s Pasifika 
strategy.  This review is planned for 2012-13. 
 
Main changes 
 
• References have been amended and updated. 
• Entry information has been amended for consistency. 
 
Impact on existing accreditations 
 
None. 
 
Impact on Accreditation and Moderation Action Plan (AMAP) 
 
None. 
 
Impact on registered qualifications 
 
None. 
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